
From: Joan Knudsen
To: Rosenson, Valerie
Cc: rcain@bltoffice.com
Subject: Local Historic District
Date: Wednesday, February 12, 2020 1:39:24 PM

My Husband and I are South End property owners and we are opposed to the City’s proposed adoption of a local
historic district and its study committee.

Thank you

Joan and Peter Knudsen
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mailto:VRosenson@StamfordCT.gov
mailto:rcain@bltoffice.com


From: Laura Radesky
To: Rosenson, Valerie
Cc: rcain@bltoffice.com
Subject: South end, proposed historic commission
Date: Thursday, February 13, 2020 6:13:28 PM

I am the owner of 24 Berkeley Street in the South End of Stamford, CT and I am opposed to the city’s proposed
local historic district. 
I do not want my house listed as historic.

Laura Radesky

Sent from my iPhone
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